
Hi
I would like to make a submission against the above development at 27-29 North Avalon Road, 
Avalon. We brought our home in North Avalon in 1987 and we love the area we live in and do 
not want to see any developments. North Avalon is a wonderful community and it would be 
devastating for it to be a developed area.

Debbie Banham
Phone 0401307767

Sent: 10/11/2020 7:37:58 PM
Subject: DA2019/1260. 27-29 North Avalon road, Avalon beach


